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July 21, 2008 
 
 

Rick Rose 
Co-Chair, Oklahoma Wills for Heroes  
100 Park Ave. STE 200 
Oklahoma City, OK 73102 
 
Dear Rick: 
 

I want to thank you and your organization for your work with the "Wills for 
Heroes" program. Our police officers, firefighters, and paramedics dedicate their lives to 
serving the citizens of Oklahoma, and it is comforting to know that someone is looking 
after the interests of the families of those first responders who put their lives on the line.  

 
As you are aware, unfortunately, Oklahoma loses first responders each year in the 

line of duty. Your work ensures that, in the future, the families of those heroes will not 
endure undue hardship in the event of such a tragedy. 
 

Once again, thank you for your valuable work. 
   
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Brad Henry 
       Governor 
 


